ST PUBLIC NOTICE
%\v’ 9 EPA Reviews Cleanup at the McAdoo Associates
S PRO‘EC‘:(‘@e Superfund Site

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is conducting a Five-Year Review of
the McAdoo Associates Superfund Site located in Kline Township and McAdoo
Borough, PA. The first Five-Year Review was completed in 1994. This fourth review
will seek to confirm that the implemented cleanup, which included removing drums,
contaminated soils and capping, is still protective of human health and the environment.
The final document will be available August 2010.

What is a Five-Year Review?

EPA inspects sites every five years to ensure that cleanups remain fully protective of
human health and the environment. These regular reviews, which are required by law
when contaminants remain at a site, include
» Inspection of the site and cleanup technologies
» Review of monitoring data, operating data, and maintenance records
» Determination if any new regulatory requirements have been established since
EPA’s original cleanup decision was finalized.

To Review the Site: To Comment on the Cleanup:
The Results of the Five-Year Review are You may email or mail your comments or
expected to be available in August 2010. There questions regarding the McAdoo Associates
are three ways to review the site files for the Superfund Site cleanup to:
McAdoo Associates Superfund Site.
EPA Region 3
» Visit the site’s website at: 1650 Arch Street (3HS52)
http://epa.gov/reg3hwmd/super/sites/P Philadelphia, PA 19103
AD980712616/index.htm
Larry Johnson
» Visit EPA’s Public Reading Room at Community Involvement Coordinator
1650 Arch Street, Philadelphia, 215-814-3239
Pennsylvania. Call 215-814-3157 for Johnson.larry-c@epa.gov
an appointment.
Brad White
» Hazleton Area Public Library Remedial Project Manager
McAdoo Branch 215-814-3217
515 Kelayres Road white.brad@epa.gov

McAdoo, PA 18237
(570) 929-1120
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